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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 

LOT SPLIT REQUEST – 
 

655 N. CRANBROOK ROAD &  
LOT 96 OF JUDSON BRADWAY’S BLOOMFIELD VILLAGE 

(19-26-302-012, 013) 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of Trustees of the Charter Township of 
Bloomfield, Oakland County, Michigan, will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, March 
25, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Bloomfield Township Hall Auditorium, 4200 Telegraph 
Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302. 
 
At the Public Hearing, the Board will consider a Lot Split Request for the property 
located at 655 N. Cranbrook Road and Lot 96 of Judson Bradway’s Bloomfield Village. 
The owner is requesting to subdivide the property to result in two residential lots with 
the existing home to be demolished. 
 
Comments regarding this proposal may be provided at the Public Hearing or by 
contacting the Planning Division at (248) 433-7795. 
 
       JAN RONCELLI, MMC 
       BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP CLERK 
 
NOTE: The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services 
at all meetings to individuals with disabilities. All such requests must be made at least five days prior to 
the meeting in question. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact 
Bloomfield Township Clerk’s Office. • Email: clerk@bloomfieldtwp.org • Phone: (248) 433-7702 • Mail: 
Clerk’s Office 4200 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302. 
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